
 

Loughton Wombles Newsletter  

13 May 2024 - No 20 

Two groups of Loughton Wombles were out on Saturday 20 

April 2024.  One group were busy litter picking in Rookwood 

Avenue and followed the brook to the M11 motorway and the 

other in Oakwood Hill between Marlescroft Way and the traffic 

lights at Chigwell Lane. 

 

Three fly-tipped tyres 

were collected. As well as 

being unsightly, they are 

dangerous and costly to 

clear up. They are 

hazardous if caught on 

fire as they release toxic 

chemicals.  Loughton Town Council (LTC) waste carriers 

are not able to dispose of them, if collected on our litter 

picks. LTC will have to notify Epping Forest District 

Council (EFDC) of the exact location for them to be 

collected. This can be organised by the LTC office.  

 

Our next litter pick will be Saturday 25 May 2024.  Meeting 

points will be advised week commencing 20 May.  Please 

let us know of any target areas you notice when you are out 

and about.  I have already been advised of a couple of areas 

in need of our attention, but I’ll check them on the week 

leading up to the day. 

 

Once again, we thank you for your great support. You really 

make a difference. 

p.s. it would be great if we do not have to wear coats for 
the first time this year on the next Wombles outing ! 

 

 

Regards     Debbie & Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


